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2022 HOLIDAY DATE 
 
Physicians are advised that Monday, September 19, 2022 will be considered a recognized holiday by MSI with 

respect to billing. On this one occasion only, all services rendered are eligible for the holiday rate of 50% 

premium.  

Physicians may use the US=PR50 modifier on this date of service. Services that do not have the US=PR50 

modifier will be identified once the 90-day window has elapsed and a retroactive payment will be issued to 

physicians for this service date. 

This is a one-time exception, therefore any service rendered outside of September 19, 2022 will follow the 

usual Preamble rules for premium fees (Preamble 5.1.81)  
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